
 WEST LYNN PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

 

 
 

 

St Peters Road, West Lynn, 

King’s Lynn, Norfolk, PE34 3JL 

 

Executive Headteacher: Ms J. Borley 

 

Telephone 01553 772330 

office@westlynnprimary.co.uk 

www.westlynn.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

 

Part of 
 

 
 

 

Year 1 

Homework Challenge – Spring 1 2025 
 

We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term, however 

children can do as many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular reading, maths and 

English homework that are set. 
 

DT – Food Technology 

Design a heathy soup, sandwich or smoothie. 

 

Plan what you are 

going to put in it. 

 

Prepare all the ingredients that you will be 

using (i.e., Chop, grate, mash, spread). 

 

Take photos to show you preparing, making and 

eating your own food. 

Science – Seasons and weather 

 

Make a weather wheel.   Use it to help you 

record the weather for a week. 

Geography – The United 

Kingdon. 

Can you find the 

United Kingdom 

on a globe or a 

map. 

 

Print out/ draw a blank map of the 

United Kingdom. 

Can you name, locate and identify 

characteristics of the four countries 

and capital cities of the United 

Kingdom and its surrounding seas. 

RE – Trust and Happiness 

Create a list of rules 

on how to live a happy 

and healthy life. 

 

What can people do 

to be happy?  

 

E.g Go outside, play games with their friends, 

eat their favourite foods. 

 

Read a ‘Warning Story’  - 

A warning story is a story where someone is 

told something important, but they ignore it! 

(like ‘The 3 little pigs’ and ‘Little Red Riding 

Hood). 

See if you can make some puppets and retell 

the story.  Video yourself retelling the story. 

  

Maths – 

Challenge yourself to count up to and 

back from 50. 

Can you write all the numbers up to 

50? 

Can you count in 10’s up to 50? 

Can you caunt in 5’s up to 50? 

Can you count in 2’s up to 50? 

 

Can you practice your 2,5 and 10 times 

tables? 

 

The challenge work is due in on Friday 7th February.  You will be invited to see the homework challenges 

on Monday 10th February. 

The above menu details a range of work for the subjects that your child will cover this term. We do ask that 

everyone has a go at this homework, so they all have something to share at the end of each term.   We thank 

you for your continued support. 

Miss Cooper 
 

 


